
THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY 

BYLAW NO. 8769 

A BYLAW to alter a reservation of land 
for Robert Burnaby Park 

WHEREAS by Bylaw No. 551, entitled ''Burnaby Park 

Dedication Bylaw D.L. 89, 1926", certain lands were defined and 

set apart for park purposes, namely, 

" ... all of the lands comprised in Lots 1 and 2 
of Lot 89, Group 1, Map No. 4005 deposited in the 
Land Registery Office at New Westminster and Lot 
3 of Lot 89, Group 1, Map No. 3064, deposited in 
the Land Registry Office at New Westminster, 
subject however to the reservation of sixty-six 
(66} feet right of way for the purpose of the 
extension of the Grandview Highway."; 

AND WHEREAS Council deems it advisable to effect a 

realignment of the park boundary to accommodate development of 

the adjacent lands; 

NOW THEREFORE the Council of The Corporation of the 

District of Burnaby ENACTS as follows: 

1. This Bylaw may be cited as ROBERT BURNABY PARK BOUNDARY 

REALIGNMENT BYLAW, 1987. 

2. There is hereby defined and reserved for park purposes 

all and singular those certain lands and premises situate, lying 

and being in the Municipality of Burnaby which may be more 

particularly described as follows: 

Parcel 11
~••, Bylaw Plan 74808, having an area of 

714.2 m, more or less, and all that portion ~f 
Lot 212, Plan 35322, having an area of 103.4 m, 
more or less, all of District Lots 89 and 90, 
Group 1, New Westminster District, shown hatched 
on explanatory plan certified correct by J.J. 
Ward, B.C.L.S., on the 21st day of April, 1987, a 
copy of which is hereto attached. 
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The reservation for park purposes effected by Bylaw No. 

551 is hereby removed from ALL AND SINGULAR those certain lands 

and premises situate, lying and being in the Municipality of 

Burnaby which may be more particularly described as follows: 

All that portion of Block "A", District Lot 89, 
Group 1, Plan 4517, New We~tminster District 
having an area of 2326.3 m, more or less, shown 
cross-hatched on explanatory plan certified 
correct by J.J. Ward, B.C.L.S., on the 21st day of 
April, 1987, a copy of which is hereto annexed. 

READ a first time this 15th day of JUNE 1987 

READ a second time this 15th day of JUNE 1987 

READ a third time this 15th day of JUNE 1987 

DEPUTY 
RECEIVED the approval of theAMinister of Municipal Affairs 

this 20th day of JULY 1987 

RECONSIDERED AND ADOPTED by an affirmative vote of at least 

two-thirds of all the members of Council this 24th day of 

AUGUST 1987. 


